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I strongly oppose HJR11. The initiative process is how "We the People" can put forth 

our ideas. Increasing the number of signatures required for an initiative will only make 

it harder for "We the People" to propose changes to our government. It will not stop 

all the out-of-state money that pushes initiatives and uses our state as a testing 

ground. Please do not pass this bill. Vote NO on HJR11. 


